
From: Mosbach, Carleen R. (WLS-TV)
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: foia
Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 6:36:43 PM

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: Under the Freedom of Information Act I am requesting any and all
video that Metra trains and any other videos Metra may have that show or possibly show Chicago

police officers on the tracks possibly chasing a suspect  near 103rd and Cottage Grove on Monday
December 17, 2019.  Thank you.
 
Carleen Mosbach
ABC7CHICAGO
190 N STATE STREET
CHICAGO IL
312-750-7381
Carleen.r.mosbach@abc.com
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